
#Community #together#BeStill #CreatingRainbows

PUPIL

POST   
June 1st 2020

Please  keep sending your contributions to Mrs Sherry: 
rsherry@stvincent.herts.sch.uk

Remember not to include your names  in any  photographs  of yourself 
or your  family but it is fine to sign your artwork

mailto:rsherry@stvincent.herts.sch.uk


Celebrating
the fruits of

the Holy 
Spirit at 

Pentecost!



Garden 
creations

in the 
glorious 
sunshine



Out and about 
exploring



Learning 
is fun as 
we use

our 
phonics
with a
Spin 
the 

bottle 
game. 
It looks 
like you 
have to 
hunt for 
an item 

with that 
phoneme



Who  is hiding behind the story 
they wrote about the jungle and 
then made a junk model jungle 

with some puppets to go with it? 



We set up a Toy 
Stall and had 
great fun using 
real money 
buying our toys


